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Hello,

My family does not want a homeless shelter, literally next door to our house. It creates an
unsafe environment and leaves them with no place to go during the day. Please listen to our
community, find another place to put this shelter, perhaps they should look at Como or
Highland Park area rather than prey on this urban community.
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